## ALUMNI MOTHERS' ASSOCIATION Winter Luncheon 2015

Dear Alumni Mothers,

The officers of the Alumni Mothers would like to invite you to our 1<sup>st</sup> event for 2015. A *WINTER LUNCHEON* on Saturday, March 14<sup>th</sup>, 2015, 12pm at **The Turf Tavern**, 40 Mohawk Avenue, Scotia, NY. This includes an appetizer, an entrée (listed below), rice, or potato, fresh vegetables and dessert. The three selections are Baked Scrod, Roast Top Sirloin of Beef and Chicken Parmesan . The price for this delicious lunch is \$19.00. A gluten free option is available.

Please make the check payable to NDBG Alumni Mothers' Association and mail it to:

Marilynn Coutant 82 Spruce Street Schenectady, NY 12304 Phone - 393-1066

Reservation deadline is March 10, 2014

In keeping with tradition, we will be having a 50/50 drawing and our Penny Auction, so please bring a **NEW** item for the auction table.

Dues are still only \$10.00, if you have not yet paid yours, you can do so at this event. Don't forget your Box Tops for Education and Campbell soup labels.

Looking forward to seeing you on the 14<sup>th</sup>.

Sincerely yours,

Mary Beth Gillespie, Vice President	Mary Ann Graybash, President	
Name Email address		
Number attending		
Amount Enclosed		
I am sorry I cann	not attend but please accept my donation to the Alun	nni Mothers
•	Scholarship.	